
Notice of Venue Change for Jan. 29, 2025 Plumbing, Mechanical, 

Electrical (PME) and Construction Competency Board Meeting 

The Jan. 29, 2025 Plumbing, Mechanical, Electrical (PME) and Construction Competency Board 

Meetings originally scheduled to meet at the Okaloosa County Administration Building will now 

be held at Brackin Building 302 N. Wilson St., Crestview, FL 32536 in the third floor conference 

room. 

• Consolidated Competency Board Meeting: 9 a.m. (Brackin Building 3rd Floor Conference 

Room) 

• Construction Board: 3 p.m. (Brackin Building 3rd Floor Conference Room) 

 

The public is welcome to attend. 


